THE DUNEDIN HOME BIRTH ASSOCIATION BOX 6124, DUNEDIN, NEW ZEALAND

19th March 1982

Barbara Macfarlane
N.Z.Home Birth Association
AUCKLAND

Dear Barbara,

Thanks for your letter. Its re-assuring to know that so many of you can get down, and we only wish it were more. Air fares are atronomical I know.

Re the points you would like raised at conference:



- 1. I understand from Marilyn that each branch nominates a delegate, who does the voting on behalf of their branch i.e. one vote per branch.
- 2. 4- We (i.e. the Dunedin branch) are running the workshop N.Z. Home birth Association (Sunday e.m.) and we will cover these points here (as well as other things).

Otherwise there is the A.G.M. on the Sunday afternoon - we could discuss location of future conferences there. I know Dunedin won't want it next year - we're stretched as it is this year.

You also mentioned accommodation - we've arranged the conference at Arana Hall so that live in accommodation is provided (as you will see on the registration forms that should have reached you by now). Hopefully this will centralise everything and give every one a chance to meet others, as well as making organisation easier.

I hope this covers dverything. Looking forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

Bicky Conroy (secretary)

os I find I have still not received confirmation of Marilyn Waring 's attendance. If she cannot speak, maybe we could hear Joan Donley's paper in its place? If not, I'm sure we can find space for it.